                                        Special Meeting November 22, 2021
                                       The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM. Present were Mayor Mahoney, Trustee, VanDervoort, Fairclough, Matson and Carson. Also present were Treasurer Ryan VanDervoort, Clerk Koblensky. 
                Trustee VanDervoort offered resolution#        authorizing the Treasurer to transfer funds from the general fund to capital fund for the brush truck. Trustee Fairclough offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes.
Trustee Carson offered resolution#      to open bids on December 6th 2021 at 12:00PM.  Trustee Fairclough offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes.

                                                       There was no further business, the meeting was                adjourned at 7:35PM.

                                                                         Respectfully submitted 

                                                                   Robin Koblensky, Village Clerk  

